
  
                                                            June 1, 2011 
 
 
  
 
 
 
The Honorable Edward J. Markey 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congressman Markey: 
 

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), I am enclosing two CDs 
containing reference documents for the medical event records that were provided to you on 
November 21, 2010, in response to your letter of October 26, 2010.   
 

One of the CDs contains NRC documents relating to the events, and the other has 
documents provided by Agreement States on the 48 medical events identified by your staff on 
March 11, 2011.  Please note that Pennsylvania chose not to release the reference documents 
for one event (NMED Item# 090653) that did not meet the NRC’s reporting requirements.  Also, 
Florida did not release one document (FL05-060) but provided the updated version of the 
document as a reference (FL05-060A).   
 

If you have additional questions, please contact me or Ms. Rebecca Schmidt, Director, 
Office of Congressional Affairs, at 301-415-1776. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
  
    /RA/ 
 
 Gregory B. Jaczko 
 
Enclosures: 
1. NRC reference documents 
2. Agreement State reference documents 


